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Campus Care Telehealth Services 
Attention Topeka Public Schools staff, students, and parents/guardians: 

 
 

During Summer Break, the clinic will be closed, but will be providing 
telehealth services 6/17/22 to 8/2/22. 

 
 

Our first day back in the clinic will be 8/3/22. 
 
 

When we are open for telehealth, Jamie Glaser (RMA) will be checking phone 
messages several times a day. Please call 785-295-3256 and she will return 
your call in a timely matter. 

 
 

We are here for you if you need anything over the summer! 
 
 

Ashley Dinkel, Family Nurse Practitioner 
Jamie Glaser, Registered Medical Assistant 
The University of Kansas Health System 
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